
January 26, 1972 

Mr. Ludwig Jesselson 
4485 Fieldstone Road 
Bronx ’ N.Y. 10471 

Dear Mr. Jesselson: 

I thank you very much for the warm response 
to my telephone call concerning assistance 
for the Russian Jewish immigrants.in Israel. 

Since the people in Israel who are doing 
the work are still in the process of 
organizing, and are meanwhile doing it on 
@ personal basis, I suggest that your 
check of IL5,000 be made out theRabbi 
Itzchak Kalman, Rechov Mishmar Haam 10, 

Jerusalem, Israel. 

I am also grateful mindfuliyof the fact that 
you encouraged me to come Jack to you in 
several months for additional assistance if 
it should be necessary. 

My warmest regards to Erika. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


